Villa West Meeting ,April 19, 2023 ::Social Report

The month of March we had 5 events planned for Social Activities.

March 9: Coffee hour,

Weather was a little chilly, but we had a fair turn out. We also signed up nine people for St Patrick's luncheon.

March 10 & 11: Annual Patio Sale

We didn't have a lot of villas signed up but I think it was weather related again

March 17th" St Patrick's Luncheon

We had a great turn out and a very good party. We had 140 people sign up in the office, for their dinner ticket. and we couldn't have asked for a better day warm and sunny.

Corn beef and Cabbage and all the trimmings

were enjoyed by all. Thank you all for bringing a dish to pass.

Good music by Dee was enjoyed by all, We had 8 Shamrock plants for give away prizes, a the green beer was flowing.

I WANT TO THANK ALL THE PEOPLE WHO HELPED ME MAKE THIS PARTY A BIG SUCCESS.

March 31st: Craft Show

We had a small turn out the weather got a little chilly and windy.

April 13, Coffee Hour

Our last coffee hour for this season was very windy and chilly so we closed real early.

NEXT EVENT: Cinco DE Mayo: May 5<sup>th</sup>

Sign up in office if you want lunch, red ticket: \$5.00, for Sonora Dog, chips and a drink.

Lila Szedlus: Social Director